Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Dennis Dettloff [Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 3:35 PM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Walter T. Sprague (wsprague@pcandf.com); Josh Mahoney
Subject: RO0000219, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA

Dilan and Keith:

As we discussed during today’s conference call, Antea Group will submit the requested FS/CAP on or before November
22" This is an extension of two weeks from the previous requested due date of, November 8, 2013. In addition, a work
plan will be submitted around the same time for the proposed monitoring well(s) down-gradient of the site. Don’t
hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance.

Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
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